
 

Notice to users of the Maryland General Assembly Web Site: 
 

 Problems with Bill Text 
 
 
 
You have requested the text of a Bill that is unavailable on our website.   
 
You may contact Library and Information Services at 410-946-5400, or 301-970-5400 to request a paper copy of the 
bill you are interested in.  For further information, please contact the Library staff or the Office of Information 
Systems at 410-946-5300. 
 




